Massachusetts State Police honor, pay tribute to Trooper Tamar Bucci during memorial

"Yesterday members from the Association attended the memorial dedication at SP Medford in honor of our member, Trooper Tamar A. Bucci who was killed in the line of duty on March 3, 2022. The Association was honored to be able to pay tribute to our member who made the ultimate sacrifice in service to the Commonwealth.

A special thank you to Sgt. Karl Johnson who built the shadow box which now is publicly viewable at SP Medford as well as A-4 Station Commander, Lieutenant Marion Fletcher who envisioned this tribute, created the display piece by piece and organized the entire event.

We also would like to highlight all of the local leaders, union representatives, Undersecretary Gina K. Kwon, and Attorney General Andrea Joy Campbell who all came out in support of our fallen member."-State Police Association of Massachusetts.



State Police Association of Massachusetts photo.



State Police Association of Massachusetts photo.



State Police Association of Massachusetts photo.



State Police Association of Massachusetts photo.